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BACKGROUND 
 
Alta California Regional Center (ACRC) recognizes the importance of transparency and 
accountability to the community it serves.   

 
 

POLICY 
 
It is the policy of the Alta California Regional Center that all contracts of two hundred 
fifty thousand ($250,000) or more shall be approved by the Board of Directors prior to 
entering into or extending such contracts.  This policy does not extend to the purchase of 
service authorizations for consumer service or for vendorization approval letters. 


